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Dear Julia,

| just talked to you about the water issue on the proposed new construction development. Last week's storm, Jan 3rd,
revealed what | already knew, that the existing culvert on the west side of the development simply can not
accommodate more water. The green space from original plans was totally removed, and now water just runs downhill.
As you can see from the photos attached, there was enough water to break through the construction fencing and the
straw left it's watermarks.

Water drainage simply must be addressed in this planning stage, as the current condition is not adequate.

Thank you for your attention,

Judy Chandler ’

7905 Chism Trail Way

(502) 384-7434












